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Heller Amendment Included in Veterans Jobs Bill

(Washington, DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller’s (R-NV) Veterans Small Business Protection Act (S. 3405) language was included in Senator Patty Murray’s (D-WA) substitute amendment to the Veterans Jobs Corps Bill (S.3457). Senator Heller released the following statement:
“I am proud that the Veterans Small Business Protection Act was included in this jobs bill for our veterans. Providing the necessary resources to those who have bravely served our nation should be a top priority for Congress. The unemployment rate among those who have valiantly fought to protect America is too high. Our veterans are coming home from abroad to find their homes underwater and their jobs lost in this recession. The economic policies coming out of Washington have failed these brave men and women. After everything our veterans have done for us, the least we can do is make sure they are afforded every opportunity to thrive here at home. We owe a debt of gratitude to these heroes and I am proud to support the Veterans Jobs Corps Bill,” said Senator Heller.
In December 2006, a law was passed that created additional benefits for surviving spouses who inherit service-disabled veteran-owned businesses. The intent of the law was to ensure that a business owned by a veteran that received contracts based on the service-disabled veteran-owned business status did not suffer because the veteran died. Unfortunately, this only took into account the veteran who returned disabled. No legislation was included that addressed service members who owned businesses that are killed in action. 
Heller’s Veterans Small Business Protection Act:
· Authorizes the Department of Veterans Affairs to treat any business left to a spouse or dependent by a member of the Armed Services killed in the line of duty as veteran owned business or a disabled veteran owned business for purposes of benefit eligibility.

· Ensures that surviving spouses of service members that owned a small business and were killed in action are considered for government contracts.      

The American Legion and the Veterans of Foreign Wars have endorsed Heller’s Veterans Small Business Protection Act.
On Tuesday, Heller spoke on the Senate floor about the Veterans Jobs Corps Bill. In July he spoke on the Senate floor about the Veterans Small Business Protection Act.
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